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NORC AT THE UNIVERSITY  OF CHICAGO  

Dear Child Care Provider, 

We need your help! You are among a special group of early care and education (ECE) classroom staff who 

participated in the National Survey of Early Care and Education (NSECE) in 2024. We are asking you to help us by 

completing another short survey.   

Your participation in the 2024 NSECE provided valuable information about individuals who work in center-based ECE 

classrooms. We are now building on that information to answer questions about who continues to work in ECE, who 

leaves ECE to work in other fields, and how to improve the experiences of individuals working in ECE. You are able to 

participate even if you are no longer caring for children. To thank you for your continued participation, you will 

receive a $20 token of appreciation for completing the questionnaire.  

Please complete the online questionnaire at StaffUpdate25.norc.org  or scan the QR code with your phone to

access the website.  

To access your questionnaire, you will need to enter your unique PIN: [PIN] 

NORC at the University of Chicago is conducting this study on behalf of the Administration for Children and Families, 

of the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services. Participation is voluntary. The questionnaire will take about 

20 minutes, and your responses will be kept private. You have the option to skip any question or end the 

questionnaire at any time. If you have questions or need help to get started, please call 1-800-487-4609 or email

nsece24prov@norc.org.

We need your help to make this study a success! 

Thank you, 

A. Rupa Datta, Ph.D.
2024 NSECE Follow-up Project Director
NORC at the University of Chicago

An agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, a collection of information unless it displays a 
currently valid OMB control number. The OMB number for this information collection is 0970-0391 and the expiration date is 10/31/2027. 
Please send comments regarding the time required for this survey or any other aspect of the described information collection to: NORC at 
the University of Chicago, 55 E Monroe St, Ste 3000, Chicago, IL, 60603, Attention: A. Rupa Datta
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